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MEMORANDUM

TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
DENR Regions IV-B and V

FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations-Luzon, Visayas and Environment

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR RE-ASSIGNMENT OF DEVELOPMENT
MANAGEMENT OFFICER II ARNEL N. ASTRERA OF DENR
REGION IV-B (MIMAROPA) TO DENR PENRO CAMARINES SUR
OR ANY DENR OFFICE IN REGION V
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This pertains to the undated letter of Mr. Amel N. Astrera, Development Management
Officer II of DENR-MIMAROPA, relative to the above-mentioned subject.

Mr. Astrera’s request is due to the health condition/situation of his parents, who are both
affected with Macular Degeneration, a kind of an eye disease. They are retired employees of DENR
PENRO Camarines Sur and are currently living by themselves. His siblings do not have the
capability to nurse nor accompany their sick parents since their present assignment are far from
their residence and already have their own families to tend to. Hence, as the only unmarried child
left among the siblings, the request of Mr. Astrera for reassignment to provide proper attention and
due care to his parents

For comments and recommendations, please.

ATTY. AN MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO I




MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA
SECRETARY
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Thru: ATTY. JUAN MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO /
The Undersecretary for Field Operations- Luzon, Visayas and
Environment
Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Sir;

The undersigned, an employee of DENR-MIMAROPA, currently assigned under
Surveillance and Intelligence Section, Enforcement Division, a resident of Zone-1
llang-llang St. Brgy. Calauag, Naga City, respectfully request before your good Office
that | will be allowed for re-assignment at DENR PENRO Camarines Sur or any DENR
Office in Region V for personal/family reasons.

The request is anchored to the health condition/situation of my ageing parents, who
were also retired employees of DENR PENRO Camarines Sur and now living alone in
our residence in Naga City. Both of them have Macular Degeneration, my mother just
recently undergone an eye surgery from Vitreo Retina Hemorrhage, while my father
has Glaucoma. My other siblings, aside for having their own families, were assigned
and based in Samar and Taguig City. Thus, the undersigned, who is the only single in
the family, needs to provide the proper attention and due care to our parents.

Hoping for your most favorable response on the matter. Rest assured that the
undersigned will continuously deliver what is due to the institution.

Truly yours,

yement Officer ||

FRANCISCO E. MILLA, JR., CESO /I
Regional Executive Director, Region V
Regional Center Cite, Rawis, Legazpi City
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